
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

RE: Year 13 end of term arrangements – Work Experience Week (VWEX 2021) 

We have great pleasure in launching Eastbrook School’s Work Experience Week for 

Year 13 & 11, taking place during the week beginning Monday 24th May 2021. 

As you know, the effect on the world of work brought upon by the global pandemic 

has been drastic. We hope to help your child prepare for the new normal of working 

life by providing them with a wide range of online and onsite experiences, such as 

virtual careers fairs, world of work conferences and on site careers mentoring, 

provided by careers providers, universities and educational organisations. 

The programme for the week will be circulated to students using Teams and the 

conclusion of the week on Friday 28th May will also mark your child’s final curriculum 

day at Eastbrook School. Teacher assessed grades will be submitted on the 18th June 

and students must be available to come into school until that point. We also look 

forward to your child attending school to receive their results in August. 

All of the post 16 team feel extremely proud of what the year group have already 

achieved, especially in the most challenging circumstances. We wish your child much 

success for the future. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr M Hickman 

Head of Sixth Form 

 

 


